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2017 Industry Classification Report (OMB 0607-0991)

The 2017 Industry Classification Report will be conducted as part of the 2017 Economic Census.  Due to agency funding levels, key aspects of the 2017 Economic Census have been re-planned.  These changes will mean delays in mailing, data collection, processing, and the dissemination of final data products.  The 2017 Industry Classification Report was originally scheduled to be mailed in October 2017 but is now scheduled to be mailed in February 2018.  The revised due date is March 2018.  All other aspects of this collection will remain the same.  The table below shows the revised dates.

	Activity
	Start1
	End1
	Start2
	End2

	Extract mailing list from Business Register
	10/17 
	 10/17
	3/18
	3/18

	Prepare mailing pieces
	 11/17
	 1/18
	3/18
	4/18

	Mail letters
	 2/18
	2/18 
	5/18
	5/18

	Non-response follow-up
	 4/18
	5/18 
	6/18
	8/18

	Close out
	 2/19
	 2/19
	2/19
	2/19



Notes:
1. These dates are for first and second quarter births.
2. These dates are for third quarter births.
